
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: September 9, 2024 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider purchasing rubber flooring from Arena Warehouse to be 

installed at Yanmar Arena. 

PREPARED BY: Dale Anderson, Director of Parks & Recreation 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 
With GRAHA refrigerating Miner’s Pavilion, we feel it will be beneficial to extend the rubber 

flooring in the tunnel and north lobby to allow skate traffic to access the warming shack.  

GRAHA agreed to pay for the installation if the city purchased the flooring.  I did not receive 

other quotes as Arena Warehouse was the low quote when we installed the adjacent rubber last 

fall, and we want this to match.  This is being funded with the contingency budget from the Civic 

Center remodel project. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to purchase rubber flooring from Arena Warehouse for $9,552.32 to be installed 

at Yanmar Arena. 


